
TV G r a n g e
(cont. from p. *+)

S

bout T .lentine Day 
was t .d by Donna 
Brown.

An article from the 
national grange was 
read by Jack Anderson. 
The lecturer read a- 
bout a project of 
sending used magazines 
to the Foreign count
ries through this, we 
could make friends in 
other countries.

It was suggested the 
Executive 'Committee 
give a report on 
changes made in the 
Grange Liability Insur
ance.
Lunch was served by 

the Delbert and- Dean 
Browns, Mr. and Mrs. 
Amel Swing, Robert, 
Zel and Mary Moses and 
Reva and Mable Shea.

S to ckg ro w ers and 

Cowbe! I esHaveSupper
A potluck dinner was 

enjoyed by the Tobacco 
Valley Stockgrowers 
Association and the 
Cowbelles at the home 
of George Shea, Satur
day, Feb. 8;

Dinner was served to 
approximately >+0
people at 6 :3 0, after 
which separate meet
ings were held.
The Cowbelles decid

ed to sponsor a shower 
for the Montana Yellow
stone Boy's Ranch, at 
their next meeting Feb. 
19, , at the home of 
Jean Johnson. They ex
tended an invitation 
to anyone interested 
in Boy's Ranch to at* 
tend the shower. They 
also made further 
plans for making their 
brand-book and for the 
17th of March dance 
which they are spon------ ---- ,
RAY'S RAY’S AND T. V-.

Get your repairs 
at

Ray' s
Where you save 
Do it today!

February 21. 1958
soring,
At the Cattlemen's 

meeting it was announ
ced that the case of 
Jim Roberts versus the 
AEtna Insurance Co. 
had been settled out 
of court in favor of 
Roberts who,was being 
backed.by the TV.SA. 
They also made plans 
to hold their annual 
meeting in March to 
elect new officers and 
to plan the general 
business for the year.

B urgess- D ougla s 
C o l l i d e
A 1950 Mercury driv

en by Keith Burgess of 
Eureka collided with a 
1957 Chevrolet driven 
by Lyle Douglas of Eur
eka, near the’ Alfred 
Sun© home in Eureka on 
February 15.

_____ Evergreen
panied by Mrs. Frank 
Graves and Janice, Mrs. 
Graves received minor 
injuries.
Burgess was cited 

for careless driving.

M rs.Lours O s i e r  

R e t u r n s  H o m e
Mrs. Laura Osier, of 

Kalispell has returned 
to her home after
spending nearly two 
weeks in the Kalispell 
General Hospital. She 
entered the hospital 
January 31 and receiv
ed surgery February 1.

During her recovery 
her sister, Mrs. Alice 
Eicorn from Wyoming, 
Iowa is staying with 
her.

Mrs. Osier is the 
mother of the Osier 
brothers at Fortine.
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Burgess was accon-


